
 

 

ADDENDUM #1 
  

To: All Companies Interested in Submitting a Bid 
From: Diane Muench, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 

Bid: Storage of Lime Sludge, RFB #PUR1216-122 Dated: December 8, 2016 
Subject: Addendum #1 (1 page) 

Date: December 15, 2016 
 
 
Please note the following specification changes/additions/clarifications relative to the above Request 
for Bid. 
 

1) Question: We intend to land apply the lime sludge to farm ground as a soil conditioner within 
3-6 months or sooner (depending on weather) of delivery to the farm ground location.  Do we 
still need to have a Beneficial Use Designation Permit from the IDNR? 
Answer: Contractor shall make its own determination as to the use of the lime sludge and 
provide that information to the City.  Note in Section 4.3.1 of the RFB that the lime contains 
debris.  Contractor will need to include with its bid price per ton removal of the debris from the 
lime sludge, if necessary.  The City will not pay any additional costs to screen the sludge. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All addenda that you receive shall become a part of the contract documents and shall be 
acknowledged and dated on the bottom of the Signature Page (Attachment B). The deadline for 
sealed bids is Wednesday, December 21, 2016, before 3:00 pm CST at the Office of the City Clerk, 
101 First Street SE, Cedar Rapids, IA 52401. 


